
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A few notes on a very hot week once again.... 

 

The children once again have worked hard in spite of the weather and we managed to have our 

EYFS Sports Afternoon which was lovely. Many thanks to the staff, our play leaders and 

yourselves for coming along. 

 

Holy Communion this weekend so please pray for our Y3 children as they enjoy and celebrate 

this special day with their families. 

 

Attendance is 91.37% this week, Please continue to bring your children in and on time. There 

has been an improvement in punctuality so many thanks. 

 

Y6 had their photographs taken this week and we do hope you like the new format for the end of 

their time here. 

Michael Carroll, the photographer, commented on how polite and sensible our children are and 

he had a lovely morning. Well done, Y6. 

 

Y3/4 Sports Morning on Tuesday 27th June at 9am. 

 

Class photographs on Thursday 29th June (The feast of Saint Peter and Paul) 

 

We have been informed of potential strike days by the NEU on the 5th and 7th of July. I will 

keep you updated when I know more about how this will affect the school. 

 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

 

 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 
 


